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The Board of Equalization today adopted compromise language which implements the diesel tax credit for farming activities.  Over the last week, representatives of the MTA have worked with representatives from the California Transit Association and members of the Board of Equalization to draft compromise language.  Previous estimates from BOE staff identified the impact to the Public Transportation Account of approximately $73 million.  New estimates by the BOE staff, related to the compromised language, identify a total impact of about $16 million on the Public Transportation Account.  This represents a significant accomplishment in protecting PTA revenues.  We appreciate the support and leadership of the members of the Board of Equalization in fostering a compromise on this issue.  Staff would like to specifically recognize the work of Bob Naylor of Nielsen, Merksamer, Parrinello, Mueller & Naylor in drafting the compromise language and working with the Board of Equalization and agricultural interests to develop this compromise.
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